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Save Rural Loudoun recommends that citizens wishing for strengthened rural preservation 
measures ask the supervisors for the following: 
 

• Please reduce the number of houses that can be built in rural “clustered subdivisions.” 
At the very least, Loudoun should not provide more commercial incentives to destroy 
farmland than our neighboring counties. 

 
• Please protect prime farmland. Houses, septic fields and other residential infrastructure 

should not be built on Loudoun’s best farming soils. 
 

• Please ensure that clustered subdivisions don’t compromise the water supplies or water 
quality for neighboring properties or the rest of Loudoun. 

 
• Please implement and adequately fund a “Purchase of Development Rights” program. 


